From: Vikki Kayne <vkayne@jbgsmith.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2018 11:51 AM EST

To: Navarro, Angela <angela.navarro@governor.virginia.gov>; Christina Winn <cwinn@arlingtonva.us>
CC: Evan Regan-Levine <eregan-levine@jbgsmith.com>; Bud Perrone <bperrone@rubenstein.com>
Subject: Press Availability at Crystal City Marketing Center

Angela and Christina,

We have a fantastic marketing center located at 1770 Crystal Drive that we can use for broadcast media as a backdrop if you are
interested. The views are outstanding — overlooks the airport and DC skyline. Matt Kelly will not be participating in any media
interviews today due to other investor commitments, however happy to make the space available for your media needs after the
press conference.

Thoughts?
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